ﬁ Outlook

[EXTERNAL] RE: RC245697 Site Visit

From Christian McDean <Christian@kineticenv.co.nz>

Date Wed 23/10/2024 4:02 PM

To Hegarty, Tim <Tim.Hegarty@jacobs.com>

Hi Tim,

| can confirm that screen planting will be setback a minimum of 5m from the SEDL.
Cheers

Christian

Christian McDean
Principal Planner & Director

021 383 404
christian@kineticenv.co.nz

Kinetic Environmental Consulting Limited
Level 1, 71 London Street, Hamilton 3204
ENVIR O N MENTA L | PoBox9413, Hamilton 3240

kineticenvironmental.co.nz

From: Hegarty, Tim <Tim.Hegarty@jacobs.com>

Sent: Wednesday, 23 October 2024 3:45 pm

To: Christian McDean <Christian@Xkineticenv.co.nz>

Subject: Re: RC245697 Site Visit

Hi Christian

Just working my way through the notification assessment.

Are you able to confirm that the boundary landscaping along Sharlands Road will comply with the following:



EI-REQ24

GRUZ
CHVZ
CORZ
FHSVZ
HOHZ

Thanks

Tim.

Planting Setback Restriction near Significant Electricity Distribution Line

1. Planting shall be set back a minimum of 5m from the centreline of any
of Significant Electricity Distribution Line or the species at full maturity
will be a maximum of 3m in height.

Activity status when compliance not achieved:
2. When compliance with EI-REQ24.1 is not achieved: NC

Notification:

3. Any application arising from EI-REQ24 shall not be subject to public
notification and shall be limited notified to the following parties: the
network utility operator with responsibility for the Significant Electricity
Distribution Line, unless their written approval is provided.



